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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
REGION IV-A CALABARZON
CITY SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF ANTIPOLO
18 March 2024
MEMORANDUM
TO

OIC, Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Chief, Curriculum Implementation Division (CID)

Chief, School Governance and Operations Division (SGOD)
Education Program Supervisors

Public Schools District Supervisors

Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads

School Reading Coordinators

All Others Concerned

FEEDBACK AND RECOMMENDATIONS ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF CATCH-UP
FRIDAYS

1. Please see attached Regional Memorandum No. 173 s.2024 regarding the subject
stated above.

2. All schools implementing Catch-Up Fridays are requested to submit their
comments and recommendation through this email:
feedback.catchupfridav@deped.gov.ph and copy furnish the CID office of the
same report at antipolo.cid@deped.gov.ph with subject title: CUFfeedback-
School.

3. Immediate and wide dissemination of the contents of this Memorandum is
desired.

LERMA L. DEZ, CESO VI A
sistant Schools Division Superintendent
OIC-Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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FEEDBACK AND RECOMMENDATIONS ON THE
IMPLEMENTATION OF CATCH-UP FRIDAYS

To Schools Division Superintendents

1. Relative to the Memorandum dated March 1, 2024, from Undersecretary and
Chief of Staflf Michael Wesley T. Poa, the Department of Education would like
to seek firsthand feedback and recommendations from the implementation of
Catch-Up Fridays.

2. Principal/school heads/teachers-in-charge, teachers and all other concerned
shall submit their comments and recommendations through this email:

3. Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ATTY. ALBER‘@ T. ESCOB&, CESOII

5@' Regional Director %\
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. Address: Gate 2, Karangalan Village, Cainta, Rizal
) Telephone No.: 02-8682-2114
| Email Address: regionda@deped.gov.ph

Website: depedcalabarzon.ph Certificate No. PHP QMS
22930085




